HAWK 2 IN 2 - OCTOBER 10, 2019

HEY HAWKS! WELCOME TO YOUR HAWK TALK TWO-IN-TWO. I’'M THIS WEEK’S HOST, RYAN SMITH, A SEVENTH GRADER
AT RED OAK MIDDLE SCHOOL.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CAME OUT TO THE HOMECOMING PARADE, PEP RALLY, AND GAME. WE HAD A GREAT
TIME AND BOTH THE HAWKS AND LADY HAWKS WALKED AWAY WITH WINS! TO VIEW PICTURES FROM THESE EVENTS,
VISIT RED-OAK-I-S-D DOT-ORG.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE EIGHTEEN RED OAK HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR MEMBERS WHO ADVANCED TO THE REGIONAL
AUDITIONS FOR THE T-M-E-A ALL-SATE CHOIR, WHICH WILL HAVE ITS PERFORMANCE ON OCTOBER NINETEENTH.
GOOD LUCK!

DURING HOMECOMING, WE WELCOMED BACK ALL OUR HAWK ALUMNI. WE RECENTLY SAT DOWN WITH THIS YEAR’S
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI TO HEAR WHAT’S BEEN GOING ON SINCE HE GRADUATED FROM R-O-H-S.

WOW - THANKS, JUDGE WALKER!

OCTOBER IS PRINCIPAL'S MONTH! PLEASE JOIN RED OAK I-S-D IN RECOGNIZING THE POSITIVE CONTRIBUTIONS THAT
OUR CAMPUS PRINCIPALS MAKE EVERY DAY. PLEASE BE SURE TO THANK THESE INDIVIDUALS FOR THEIR COMMITMENT
TO EDUCATION AND SERVANT LEADERSHIP.

TOMORROW MORNING IS HAWKTOBERFEST! COME OUT TO THE HIGH SCHOOL COURTYARD TO ENJOY LOTS OF GAMES
FOR KIDS OF ALL AGES, FOOD VENDORS, AND STUDENT PERFORMANCES. THE P-T-A WILL ALSO HOST A ONE-MILE FUN
WALK THAT WILL BEGIN AT NINE A-M. VISIT RED-OAK-I-S-D DOT-ORG FOR MORE INFO. PROCEEDS FROM ALL EVENTS
SUPPORT RED OAK P-T-As!

RED OAK I-S-D WILL CELEBRATE NATIONAL SCHOOL BUS SAFETY WEEK FROM OCTOBER TWENTY FIRST THROUGH
OCTOBER TWENTY FIFTH. OUR TRANSPORATION DEPARTMENT SAFELY TRANSPORTS OVER THREE-THOUSAND
STUDENTS AND RUNS NINETY-EIGHT ROUTES EVERYDAY! OUR BUS DRIVERS RECEIVE EXTENSIVE TRAINING AND
PREPARATION FOR SAFETY, INCLEMENT WEATHER, AND MORE. THANK YOU, RED OAK I-S-D TRANSPORTATION, FOR ALL
YOU DO FOR OUR STUDENTS!

DURING THAT SAME WEEK, RED OAK I-S-D WILL CELEBRATE RED RIBBON WEEK. ALONG WITH DRESS UP DAYS POSTED
ONLINE, JOIN US TUESDAY, OCTOBER TWENTY-NINTH AT FOR A SPECIAL COMMUNITY EVENT ON THE HAZARDS OF
VAPING. ALL PARENTS, STUDENTS, STAFF AND THE COMMUNITY ARE INVITED.

THAT’S IT FOR THIS EPISODE OF HAWK TALK. WE'LL SEE YOU IN TWO WEEKS. GO HAWKS!



